
We are looking for doctors

•	� With a lived experience of cognitive impairment, 
mental illness or drug or alcohol difficulties 

•	� Who have experienced a medico-legal claim, 
complaint or disciplinary process in the last  
two years.

Study requirements

•	 Read some information about the study

•	 Sign a consent form if you wish to participate

•	� Participate in a fully de-identified interview  
lasting 90-minutes

This study has been approved by the University of Melbourne Medicine and Dentistry Human Ethics Sub-Committee.  
The reference number is 2056342.1. For more information, please contact +61 3 8344 2178.

Melbourne School of 
Population Health

Have you experienced 
a medico-legal 

claim, complaint or 
disciplinary process?

What impact did it 
have on you?

We would be 
interested to 

hear about your 
experience!

Contact: 
Dr Owen Bradfield 
Medical practitioner, health lawyer &  
PhD Candidate
Email: owenmb@student.unimelb.edu.au

Responsible researcher 
Associate Professor Marie Bismark 
Email: mbismark@unimelb.edu.au

Co-investigator 
Associate Professor Matthew Spittal 
Email: m.spittal@unimelb.edu.au

We are recruiting doctors with a physical or mental 
illness for a research study into the psychological and 
emotional impact of medico-legal claims, complaints 
or disciplinary processes

Ethics Reference No 2056342.1
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